From:
Ouine Marti

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you want an update

 Date:
 22 July 2022 15:44:38

 Attachments:
 image001.png image003.png

Perfect

Sent: 22 July 2022 15:18

To: < @herefordshire.gov.uk>;

@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you

want an update

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

You're welcome. I hope you don't mind, I have just added a couple of additional lines for clarity/context.

Many thanks

Martin

From:

Sent: 22 July 2022 14:11

To: aprillow-new-park

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you

want an update

- a very good result.

I appreciate Martin doing this.

From: oherefordshire.gov.uk

Sent: 22 July 2022 14:08

To: < <u>@herefordshire.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you

want an update

Spoke with Martin Quine EA

He advised he has spoken with Debbie Graham the permitting lead at EA, he has confirmed with her
that the DCWW submission is purely a variation (no change to volume, flows et) She agrees but they
have agreed at a higher level all variations will be advertised because it is a contentious catchment,
hence the advert runs until 17th August, all responses need to be considered before approval so likely
to be a few weeks.

- This will impact on the issuing of an RPS the filling of the wetlands from the water treatment works as the variation will not have been granted. Therefore his proposal is to issue a LEP to DCWW as an interim approach. He has asked a colleague to draft this Mon/Tues, arranged for enforcement input, tied in legal and then it will need to go to the EA's internal review panel, so a number of hurdles to jump, he is also on leave next week but has got it all teed up to progress in his absence so that when he returns on the 1st he can progress it to sign off on the 5th.
- His view is that worst case scenario the wetland could be filled if the LEP is in place for DCWW and the

then the flow rediverted if required (based upon the assumption that an RPS is imminent and it will take a month to fill).

- He has also said that Debbie Graham will approach who is DCWW side of permitting to check they are content with this approach (he implied this is best done between EA and DCWW).
- The RPS would then follow with same checks and balances and will be progressed by
- He is due to speak to his internal team next Monday (01/08) for an update and will contact us following on from that.

Whilst there is still a lot in the balance he sounded like he was determined to make it happen!

Think that covers all



From: < <u>@herefordshire.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 22 July 2022 13:59

@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you

want an update

Email – in middle of cleaning house for visitors tomorrow please

From: <u>@herefordshire.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 22 July 2022 13:58

To: < <u>@herefordshire.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you

want an update

Chat or email?

From: < @herefordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 July 2022 13:58

To: @herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you want an update

Yes please

<u>@herefordshire.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 22 July 2022 13:56

To: < <u>@herefordshire.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: just spoke with Martin Quine at EA who has given me an update on permit - let me know if you want

an update





Economy & Environment Directorate Plough Lane Hereford HR4 0LE

"Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council or Wye Valley NHS Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council and Wye Valley NHS Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it." This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.